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May is for Mothers and Flowers at the Dudley Senior Center 

 
Wednesday, May 1, 2024, a group trip to eat at Bill’s Bread and Breakfast in Putnam, CT. We are 

meeting at the Dudley Senior Center to carpool. Reservations are required. Lunch is 11:30 a.m. Please 

RSVP by calling 508-949-8015. 

Thursday, May 2, 2024, the Dudley Senior Center will be celebrating May Birthdays. After the Tri-

Valley lunch we will be having cake and ice cream. Please call if interested in a Tri-Valley meal, or 

bring your own lunch, have cake, and ice cream with us. 

Wednesday, May 8, 2024, is Brown Bag Lunch; your choice is ham or egg salad sandwiches. The cost 

of this is $3 per person.  Please RSVP for this event by calling 508-949-8015 or sign up at the Dudley 

Senior Center.  

Thursday, May 16, 2024, is Memory Café from noon – 2 p.m. Please come and celebrate Mother’s Day 

with us. The Dudley Cultural Council has given us a grant to have Tim Van Egmond Folksinger and 

Storyteller coming to “Celebrate Moms.” We will have a Mother’s Day Brunch with a variety of lunch 

and breakfast foods. The cost for this event is $5 p.m. Please RSVP for this event by calling 508-949-

8015 to RSVP or sign up at the Dudley Senior Center. 

Wednesday, May 22, 2024, we will have a Potluck Lunch serving a variety of sliders at noon. The cost 

for this event is $5 p.m. Please RSVP by calling 508-949-8015 or sign up at the Dudley Senior Center.  

Activities at Dudley Senior Center: Tuesdays at 1 p.m. – Pitch League; Wednesday at 1 p.m. – The 

Dudley Senior Center Knitting group; Tri-Valley lunches are served Monday and Thursday. 

May 30, 2024, AmeriCorps Senior Squad Players will be here to entertain and inform us on various 

frauds and scams that target the elderly.  

Please note the Dudley Senior Center is closed on Monday May 27th for Memorial Day. 
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